
Laboratory Bulletin 

 

 
                                            www.albertahealthservices.ca              www.provlab.ab.ca 

Date: December 2, 2013 
 
To:  Clients of the Provincial Laboratory for Public Health  
 
From:        Provincial Laboratory for Public Health (ProvLab) 
 
Re: DELAY in the ProvLab transitions to Cerner Millennium  

Laboratory Information System (LIS) 
 

PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 
 
Key Messages: 
 

• ProvLab has NOT transitioned to the Cerner Millennium Laboratory Information System (LIS) on 
December 01, 2013 as planned.  

• In the interest of patient safety, the new lab system will not be launched, but rather delayed into 
January to ensure that the new version of Alberta Netcare is viable and safe. 

• The new transition date will be announced once planning is complete. 

 
 
Action Required: 
 

• ProvLab reports will be delivered as per the usual mechanisms. 

Inquiries and feedback may be directed to:  
 

• Karen Shimko, Project Manager at: 780-407-8962  
• Dr. Steven Drews, Clinical Microbiologist, ProvLab  at: 403-944-1068 

 
This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by: 
 
Dr. Graham Tipples, Medical / Scientific Director, Provincial Laboratory for Public Health 
 


